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Object to Proposal 
 
To be turned down twice by SADC and on appeal, there must have been good 
reasons. Our small village cannot cope with these developments and 7 houses 
will not make much difference to the government's housing targets, especially 
when local need is predominantly for affordable and social-rented properties. 
Please stop all this development on green belt, we need the countryside for our 
sanity. 
We don't need any more building work with heavy lorries up and down our roads 
causing even more congestion. Ragged Hall Lane is a narrow road, badly 
maintained and breaking up in places, which means the lorries are coming down 
Stanley Avenue, causing a rat-run. 
Also the one GP surgery in our village is over subscribed already. 
Please see your way to refusing this application once and for all. 
Thank you. 
 




